

Newington Families Scholarship

For

Fall 2024 - Spring 2025 School Year

The Newington Families Scholarship Fund, in memory of Margaret Pickering, is awarded to students who attend a school of higher learning, which has a curriculum of at least two years beyond high school level. Additionally, this scholarship requires that all candidates must satisfy the following:

Reside in Newington for three consecutive years prior to the date of high school

graduation.

 Exemplify the characters so important to Mrs. Pickering: honesty, integrity, and maturity, including awareness of personal responsibilities to home, church, community, state, and nation.

Scholarships are awarded in the spring; however, a check is issued after proof of first semester attendance (a copy of student's transcripts). Scholarships are available for up to 4 consecutive years. A total of \$3,000 is available for scholarships awarded in spring of 2024. Funds awarded are received after successful completion of the fall semester.

Please request an application from NewingtonNHScholarship@gmail.com & Return by March 6, 2024

To –
Newington Families Scholarship Committee
c/o Trustees of the Trust Fund
Town of Newington
205 Nimble Hill Rd
Newington, NH 03801
OR to NewingtonNHScholarship@gmail.com

Should you need additional information, or a have copy of the application emailed to you, please email NewingtonNHScholarship@gmail.com